
Call for Abstracts
2nd RESEARCH SYMPOSIUM

FOR BIOLOGICAL SCIENCE STUDENTS – 2022

Zoological Students’ Association (ZSA),
Department of Zoology,
University of Jaffna

The Zoological Students’
Association (ZSA) will hold its
2nd Research Symposium for
Biological Science Students on
11th March, 2022. The ZSA
cordially invites undergraduate
students from diverse disciplines
of Biology and Environmental
Sciences to submit their research
findings, share ideas and
experiences in this symposium.
Accepted abstracts will be
presented at the symposium.

Awards for…
Best Presenters & Best Abstract!

Contacts:
zsa.jaffnauni@gmail.com

For abstract submission: student.symposium20@gmail.com. 

0771271863
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Submission Guidelines

The title can have maximum of 250 words in Times New

Roman (TNR) font, Bold and 14 font size. Author(s)

should also include their names with initials and their

affiliations along with their email address(es) on or before

3rd March 2022.

Abstract should be followed after the author(s) affiliations

and e-mail address(es). It should contain 200 to 250 words

in single paragraph. The text should be in font size 12. The

spacing is 1.5. It should have three to five key words. Any

queries regarding the submission and format can be sent to

student.symposium20@gmail.com.


